



## GET program update

On September 13 the GET Committee voted to set the 2017-18 unit purchase price at \$113. The Committee also voted to set the 2017-18 GET enrollment period from November 1, 2017 to May 31, 2018. New units will be available for purchase beginning November 1, at the start of the 2017-18 GET enrollment period.

## Savings plan update

The Washington Student Achievement Council (WSAC), on behalf of the GET Committee, is currently in contract negotiations with the BNY Mellon, a global investments company that WSAC selected to help run the new savings plan. An important part of this process is to determine what investment options will be available to savers.

Once negotiations are complete later this summer, we can announce what new savings options will be available and a more exact timeframe of when the plan will open. Continue to check <a href="https://www.get.wa.gov/savings-plan">www.get.wa.gov/savings-plan</a> for updates.

## **GET Committee meetings**

The GET Committee will meet on October 11 to continue preparations for the reopening of the GET program and to discuss the status of developing a 529 college savings plan. For more information on upcoming meetings and to access details from past meetings, visit <a href="https://www.wsac.wa.gov/get">www.wsac.wa.gov/get</a>.

Wednesday, October 11, 2017 2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. Capitol Campus, Olympia Senate Hearing Room 4

## We're here to help

If you have questions, please call our Contact Center at 1.800.955.2318 or email us. We're here weekdays from 8 am to 4:30 pm PST, excluding state holidays. Walk-in visitors can find us at 917 Lakeridge Way SW, Olympia, WA 98502.

Sincerely,

Betty Lochner GET Director